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Energia welcomes the opportunity to respond to this consultation on Licence 

Modification for Provision of Information. The modifications are presented as proposals 

to facilitate access to a wider information set for consumers. Power NI has submitted 

a response to this consultation and Energia supports the points raised by Power NI in 

that response. Energia appreciate the engagement with industry on licence 

modifications. 

 

 


